
Buddy Poppy/ National Home July
Hello, I’m your 2024-2025 Department Chair Cindy Biggs. Yes, I’m back for another 
great year with the best Auxiliaries in the USA!  This year get ready to hand out those 
Buddy Poppy’s and make sure you put a number on the amount you hand out at those 
parades, we want everybody’s efforts to count. Remember Buddy Poppy’s are never for 
sale, we distribute them, a donation is appreciated but it is not required. 

National Home 
We have just reached our 99th anniversary for the VFW National Home on January 7, 
2024. Let’s now start to prepare for the 100th Anniversary. Here is what our VFW 
National Home Trustees and National Home staff have planned for excitement. If you 
cannot join the celebrations in Michigan, consider creating a similar event at your 
home post. Take advantage of the situation and turn it into a fundraiser for the VFW 
National Home. 

The VFW National Home is happy to announce our 2023-2024 Buddy Poppy Child.

                                             

       

   Cindy Biggs – cmitchellbiggs@gmail.com

Layla is 12 years old and lives in the 
Illinois 2 House with her mother and four 
brothers. Izaiah who is 16, Noah who is 9, 

Jaxon who 6 and Potato her German 
Shepherd who is 9 months old. Please go 

to the VFWE National Home web page 
and learn more about Layla and her 

family.


